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Orchids, Orchids, & More Plant Sale 

at the Port St. Lucie Botanical Gardens 

 

Please join us at the Port St. Lucie Botanical Gardens on Saturday – August 

26, 2017 for a plant sale featuring Orchids, Orchids, & More…  The plant 

sale will begin at 9am and run through 1pm featuring everything orchids and 

more, and will include numerous vendors who are sure to delight all who 

attend. 

 

The Port St Lucie Botanical Gardens is a twenty acre gem, adjacent to the St 

Lucie River north fork on Westmoreland Boulevard near Port St. Lucie 

Boulevard.  A serene, tranquil setting for residents and visitors alike to enjoy 

Florida at its best.  This is a free admission event. 
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